
 
 

School Board News     May/June 2021 

Most Recent Meeting: May 10 – Attendees: 
Principal Rosann Doherty,  President Mike 
Bardot, Recording Secretary Sharon Osborn, 
Corresponding Secretary Katie Eller, 
Marketing Officer Julie Basler, Tony Scoggin, 
Brian Krupich, Jill Love,  Jeremy Poulter, 
Vanezza Brasher, Fr. Benz, and PTO Becky 
Williamson;  absent: Vice President Donna 
Pezold, Kris Marino. 

Thank you! 

Thank you to all of our 

school faculty, staff, 

and families for a 

successful 2020-21 school year!   Things 

may have looked different in a lot of ways, 

but we were still able to come together 

for the entire school year and love and 

learn as a community.  Thank you 

especially for your support of our COVID-

19 policies and procedures as we all 

“navigated our way.”  Decisions related to 

COVID-19 for the 2021-22 school year will 

be made in July as new CDC and 

Archdiocese guidelines are released. 

 

The school board would also like to thank 

outgoing members Julie Basler and Brian 

Krupich for their service.  Your 

commitment to St. Cletus School is greatly 

appreciated! 

 

 

 

New Board 

Members 

The St. Cletus School 

Board is pleased to 

welcome newly 

appointed members Vanezza Brasher and 

Jeremy Poulter.  Katie Eller is also 

continuing on the board for a second 

term. 

 

The Board has also elected officers for the 

2021-22 school year.  They are:   

President – Mike Bardot 
Vice President – Donna Pezold 
Recording Secretary -- Sharon Osborn 

Marketing Officer – Kris Marino 

Corresponding Secretary – Katie Eller 

 

 

School 

Improvement 

Committees 

The Discipline and 

Communications committees are 

continuing to meet.  The Discipline 

Committee is examining current practices 

and terminology as well as considering a 

different virtue program.  The 

Communications Committee is 

investigating various school management 

systems to compare with FastDirect.  If 

you have any questions or suggestions 
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about these topics, please contact a board 

member or the school office. 

 

Meeting Information: The board will not 

meet during the month of June.  Our next 

meeting will take place in July in the St. 

Cletus Parish Center.  Visitors are always 

welcome!  If you would like to speak 

during the open forum, please contact 

Mike Bardot before the meeting: call 

636-751-5685 or email 

mikkatbard@sbcglobal.net.  

 

The latest issue of “School Board News” is 

also posted on FastDirect on the Bulletin 

Board for “School Board.” 

mailto:mikkatbard@sbcglobal.net

